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Select Committee on Medicare

Suite S1 30

Parliament House

Canberra ACT 2600

Submission to the Select Committee on Medicare

The League is disturbed that such an important Select Committee should have allowed such an exceedingly minimal time for submissions on such a complex issue.

Because of the too short time frame the League is unable to submit a detailed response.

The League is particularly concerned at suggestions that the Australian Democrats are proposing to deal with the Howard Government to pass some of the proposed Medicare changes in the Senate.

Accordingly the League makes the following recommendations:

· The final report of the Select Committee should ask for a comprehensive, independent, national and inclusive Inquiry into Medicare and all related public health issues in Australia; and

· No changes are approved to Medicare until the Inquiry mentioned in recommendation 1 has been completed.

Yvonne Zardani OAM
State Secretary

